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recommends that each Orientation committee plan their 2012 programme to provide a 

plurality of options for events that are not defined by willingness or ability to 

participate.   

 
Current event approval is a three-part sign- off; the event is planned by the committee and 
submitted first to the Faculty Society President or equivalent, second to the appropriate Dean or 
designate in charge of the programme and finally to Orientation Roundtable.  When an event is 
changed, even in a small way, it ought to be re-submitted; however, the current hard -copy 
submission method is a deterrent.  While an online submission method would allow signatories 
to be notified each time a form is modified there would be a cost to the development and 
maintenance of an online system.  Who could or should bear that cost is not immediately clear.  
  

�x SOARB recommends that Orientation Roundtable develop a method of event 

submission which ensures that risk assessment happens throughout the planning 

process.  This process must be in place by March 2012, to ensure its implementation 

for Orientat ion 2012.   

 
For many years, SOARB has provided a number of exemptions to policy.  These exemptions 
generally fall into three categories: exemptions to start and end times of day, exemptions, with 
provisions, to allow use of a banned substance and exemptions that allow prohibited activities 
to be undertaken if conditions are met.   
  

�x SOARB notes that previous success obtaining an exemption should not be considered 

a guarantee of future success.  It is the preference of the Board that Orientation 
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